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Shareholder Announcement

Subject: KTEC Stock Transfer & Upcoming AMMJ Share Distribution
Dear Shareholders,

The Colorado Marijuana Enforcement Division (MED) is currently in the process of approving the
KTEC stock transfer. Once approval is granted, with an initial timeline of 30 to 60 days, Investor
Relations will contact all shareholders directly to facilitate the transfer of AMMJ stock from KTEC to
each individual shareholder of CRDX.

All shares will be treated equally to ensure no dilution occurs for any shareholder of CRDX. Mr.
Joseph Cleghorn, who personally invested over $2.5 million into CRDX, and is the largest
shareholder, shares the same objective as all investors: to maintain a 1:1 stock issuance ratio and
preserve shareholder value.

Recent developments in cannabis policy, including the federal consideration of rescheduling
marijuana, further reinforce the strategic timing of our return to live trading. We believe these
changes will align perfectly with our corporate objectives and create favorable market conditions for
our shareholders.

For more information on industry developments, you can read the latest report here: https://
mjbizdaily.com/marijuana-industry-investments-pay-oft-as-trump-considers-rescheduling/

We appreciate your continued support and look forward to updating you as progress continues.

Seott Ester

Head of Investor Relations

CREDEX Corporation





